

Boy Scouts of the Philippines

National Office

181 Natividad Almeda-Lopez St., Ermita, 1000 Manila PO Box 1378, Manila CPO, Philippines E-mail: bsp@scouts.org.ph

Website: www.scouts.org.ph

Tels. (632) 528 0555 * 527 8317 to 20 * Telefax: (632) 528 0577

07 June 2021

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM

Number 40 Series of 2021

TO

REGIONAL SCOUT DIRECTORS

COUNCIL SCOUT EXECUTIVES

OFFICER-IN-CHARGE

SUBJECT:

EXTENSION OF GRANT-IN-AID PROGRAM AND

SUBMISSION OF PROJECT COMPLETION REPORTS

We are pleased to inform all concerned that the National Council in its meeting on 28 May 2021 during the 64th Annual National Council Meeting passed a resolution to extend the Grant-in-Aid Program until 31 July 2021.

In this regard, all applications together with all the required supporting requirements must be received by the GIAP-PMO not later than 31 July 2021. Applications received after deadline but postmarked before deadline shall be accepted for processing. Applications received after 31 July 2021 will not be considered for processing.

Local Councils who have yet to avail of the grant are encouraged to send in their applications complete with all the supporting documentary requirements without delay.

Local Councils who have already availed of the grant and completed the implementation of the approved project are hereby enjoyed to submit the required Project Completion Report (PCR) as laid down in the Memorandum of Instruction (MOI) signed by the CSE/Project Officer and the Secretary General.

For information and guidance of all concerned.

CC:

ROØELIO S. VILL Secretary General

Office of the National President
Office of the Secretary General
Division Directors and Heads of Offices
GIAP-Program Management Office
Resident Auditor, COA
Central Records
File